
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 August 2007 

1. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The Board considered the following items of correspondence: 
 
 1.1 A letter from the Templeton Residents’ Association regarding traffic/roading issues and pool 

opening hours. 
 
  The Board received the letter and requested that staff arrange a deputation from the 

Association on this matter to the next Board meeting. 
 
 1.2 A letter from the Templeton Residents’ Association regarding a school bus stopping on yellow 

lines on Main South Road. 
 
  The Board received the letter and referred it to the Transport and Roading Committee meeting 

on 29 June 2007. 
 
 1.3 Consultation documents relating to the Review of the Police Act. 
 
  The Board decided to invite a representative of the New Zealand Police to attend the next 

Board meeting to speak about the review. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


